
SPILL 
REPORT 



t 
Olson, William 

From: Price, Wayne 
Sent: Tuesday, May 12,1998 2:57 PM 
To: Bill Olson 
Cc: Chris Williams 
Subject: TNMPL TNM #5 & 5A, Tnm #6, TNM 98-S01 

Dear BUI: 

Per your request I made a field trip with Tony Savoie and have the following status for each site listed above: 

TNM #5 This site has ground water contamination and TNMPL has already proposed to excavate this material 
out and delineate using excavation. 

TNM #5A 'This site is near #5 and was discovered when working on 5. It was a small flow line leak and TNMPL 
removed almost all of the source. There is an old Sunco Tank Battery near by, and it appears from my 
observation when they were excavating that this battery has contamination and should be addressed by the 
current lease holder which I believe is Amerada Hess. I recommend closure for TNMPL. 

TNM #6 This site is not TNMPL and land owner (J. Cooper) agrees. I recommend we allow TNMPL to drop this 
one. 

TNM98-S01 20-19s-37e Shallow Ground Water contamination. Contaminated soil Was excavated down to 
groundwater and disposed of off-site. Three MWs were put in one above, two down gradient. While hole was 
open they sampled water. They have backfilled site. 
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